








RECOMMENDATION AND COMMENTS 

NAME OF PROJECT: Purchase of Five (5) Non CDL Trucks 

PURCHASING AGENT: Phyllis A. Head 

USER DEPARTMENT: Public Works - Sanitation 

NOTES: 
1) Sanitation is currently leasing the trucks and now have an

opportunity to purchase the trucks.

2) The trucks are needed to compensate for the lack of
CDL drivers.

RECOMMENDATION: My recommendation is to approve this purchase of the  trucks.  The 
refusal of this purchase could be a threat to the public health and/or 
safety. This could also result in the loss of an essential government 
service.  


